
2/18/2025

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE
Columbus Street

Beginning 2/24/2025 to 2/28/2025, the St. Johns County Engineering Division will have a 
contractor performing work on Columbus Street. The construction project is necessary to re- place 
the existing drainage pipe system.

During the construction project, traffic on Columbus Street will be disrupted with a road closure. 
Detour signs will direct motorists. Drivers are asked to plan routes accordingly and drive safely.

Questions may be directed to the Project Manager, Tommy Mashburn in the St. Johns County 
Engineering Division at (904) 209-0184.
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